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IMLI had the pleasure of welcoming H.E. Ambassador Yu Dunhai
(Ambassador of the People's Republic China to Malta) on Friday 17
December 2021. During his visit, a meeting was held between
Professor David Attard (Director, IMLI) and the Ambassador, after
which Professor Attard introduced the Ambassador to the Chinese
student, Ms. Xiao Niu, presently entrolled in the LL.M. Programme at
IMLI.

Professor David Attard (Director, IMLI) introducing Ambassador Yu Dunhai to the
IMLI Staff 

Professor David Attard (Director, IMLI) introducing Ms. Xiao Niu (Student of the
IMLI Class of 2021-2022) to Ambassador Yu Dunhai 


